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Document

Pages 1-8 -- Letter from the Comptroller
General of the United States to Paul G. Rogers,
Chm., Subcommittee on Health and the
Environment, Committee on Interstate &
Foreign Commerce, House of Representatives.
Dated: 10/4/78. Subject: Opinions on the role
of the Executive Office economic units and the
legality and adequacy of the intervention of
such wunits--the CEA, LWPS, RARG--in
rulemaking by the EPA and OSHA.

‘The Coke Oven Standard.’
“The Cotton Dust Standard.
‘The Acrylonitrile Standard.’

‘The Fossil-Fuel-Fired Steam  Generator
Standard.

Note from/to Mr. Crabill, OMB to/from Jim
Tozzi, OMB. Dated: 7/9/79. Subject: EPA
Performance on 12044,

Memorandum from Stanley E. Morris, OMB to
John P. White and Wayne G. Granguist.
Dated: 7/9/79. Subject: Meeting with Doug
Costle on E.O. 12044 Performance.

Pages 1-2 -- ‘Douglas M. Costle Meetings --
March & April 1979. (Date, topic, staff, W.H.
staff, location)

‘Steven D. Jellinek, Asst. Adm., for Toxic
Substances.’
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Volume Digcument Page Notes

4 ‘Meetings for March & April Attended by David
(. Hawkins.’

5 ‘Roy Gamse, Dep. Asst. Adm., for Planning and
Management.’

XVIIb 5 1 Letter from Charles 8. Warren, Dir. Office of
Litigation (EPA?) to Karl R. Braithwaite,
Senate Committee on Environment and Public
Works. Dated: 5/9/79. Subject: ‘In response to
Senator Muskie’s request of March 26, 1
enclose a record of contacts between EPA staff
& certain other Federal officials.
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Notes

Letter from Charles S. Warren, Dir. Office of
Legislation to Edmund S. Muskie, Chm.,
Subcommittee on Environemental Pollution,
U.S. Senate. Dated: 2/79. Subject: "The
enclosed material has been gathered in
response to your request of Jan. 17 for a record
of contacts meetings and exchanges in which
the regulations proposed or promulgated by the
EPA since Jan. 1...."

Letter from Thomas C. Jorling, Asst. Adm., for
Water & Waste Management to Edmund S.
Muskie, Chm., Subcommittee on
Environmental Pollution. Dated: 2/2/79.
Subject: “This is in response to your letter of
January 17, 1979 to me and to Victor J. Kim,
Dep. Asst. Adm., for Drinking Water,
concerning contacts between our offices and
officials of the Executive Office of the President
concerning the development of environmental
regulations & policies.’

Telephone Conversation Frequency & Maijor
Topics.




